
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Sheila A. Alles, Director Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: February 4, 2015    
 
To: Dr. Randy Liepa 
 Superintendent of Schools   
 
From: Sheila Alles 
 Tim Klan 
   
Subject: Technology-related Bond Project Update  
 
We would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education an update on the technology-
related projects associated with the 2013 Bond that have been completed to date and the status 
of future projects.  Please consider adding this request to the agenda of the Monday, February 
9, 2015 Board of Education Meeting.   
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